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Supplement to 7/22/13 

MPWMD Board Packet 
 

Attached are copies of letters received between June 11, 2013 and July 10, 2013. These letters 

are also listed in the July 22, 2013 Board packet under item 16, Letters Received. 

 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

Margaret A. Paul Larry Hampson 7/2/13 Re:  FP 070 – Sleepy Hollow Ford Removal and 

Bridge Replacement Project 

Dick Butler Brian LeNeve 7/1/13 South-Central California Coast Steelhead Rescue 

Efforts 

Lori Mannel David Stoldt 6/14/13 Thank you for speaking at May 22, 2013 event 

Gary M. Brant David Stoldt 6/11/13 Well Use Agreement dated August 7, 1997 
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